
  
Board of Directors 

Spokane RV Resort Owners Association 
P.O. Box 1997 

Deer Park, WA 99006 
 
Dear Owners, 
 
The weather here in Deer Park has reminded some of us how enjoyable “spring’ in the Seattle 
area was. Let’s hope things start getting back to “normal” now that we are finally in “Stage II” here 
in Spokane County.  
 
The main purpose of this week’s message is to convey our annual meeting notice and other 
significant happenings within the Association.  
 
1) As required by our Declaration CC&Rs and Bylaws, the Spokane RV Resort Owners 

Association Annual Meeting is hereby scheduled for Thursday, June 25 at 1 p.m. in the Deer 
Park RV Resort pavilion. As required at that time, Washington State and Spokane County 
social distancing directives will be observed. Your board will issue specific guidelines for 
attendees to the meeting as needed. The agenda for the meeting is posted on our website 
(dprvoa.club) and included with this letter in the email. We will also be personally delivering 
and/or mailing the agenda to all owners. 

 
2) On May 22, 2020 your board of directors met resulting in several significant announcements, 

as follows:  
 

a) Effective immediately and as a result of the resignation of board members Paige Freedman 
and Spencer Freedman, Chris Evans (Lot 100) and Greg Silagy (Lot 153) are hereby 
selected to the Association board of directors to fill the positions vacated by Paige and 
Spencer. We would like to thank Paige and Spencer for their work in support of the 
Association over the last year and welcome Chris and Greg as your representatives to our 
community.  

 
Thanks also to Lori Smith and Rich Wallace for serving on the interim board of directors 
during our transition period resulting from our Association re-structuring this year. Lori has 
agreed to continue serving as our interim Treasurer until the annual meeting this year. 
 

b) The annual budget for the Association has been approved by the board is now posted on 
the website and will be presented in the annual meeting for ratification by our members.  

 
In closing, your Board of Directors would like to remind all of our Association members to stow 
away the last vestiges of winter preparations (propane tanks, RV covers, etc.) out of view from 
neighboring properties and roads. Thank you all for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Board of Directors 
Spokane RV Resort Owners Association 
 
President - Joe Wheat - jayhawk1971bs@gmail.com 
Vice President - Jeff Christopherson - stonecreek@live.com 
Kris Freedman - kris@grapevine7.com 
Chris Evans - cfevans32@gmail.com 
Greg Silagy - Gsilagy@usa.net 
Lori Smith – acting Treasurer - LoriAndRandySmith@hotmail.com 
 

May 25, 2020 
 


